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DISABLED AMERICAN VETERANS                                          

Building Better Lives for America’s Disabled Veterans



FROM THE COMMANDER:  The last few months have been very busy months for our Chapter, as we had elections of officers and are currently revising our Constitution and Bylaws.  A special thanks goes to Frank Greenwood who served as the Chapter Commander for the last two years.  His energy in assisting veterans in our community and the region has made such a strong impact on veterans receiving the benefits they earned.  He will continue to serve the Chapter as our Chapter Service Officer at the VA Medical Center (VAMC).  

THANK YOU FRANK!

As we gear up for this coming year, we have many projects planned.  We need all of our members involved.  We will be having another raffle this year.  This is our primary fundraiser for the year.  Another event will be the selling of Forget-Me-Not flowers.  This project has not been run for some time, but we need funds to continue to assist veterans in our area.  Some of the monies raised will continue to support the transportation fund, which is instrumental in purchasing the vans that are donated to the VAMC to transport veterans from Reno and the surrounding communities to the VAMC for health care.  DAV Chapter # 1 also feeds veterans in need at the Vets’ Center, three times each year.  

I encourage each of you to attend our monthly meetings at the American Legion Hall on Prater and 4th Street in Sparks (behind the post office).  Our meetings are the 3rd Monday of each month beginning at 6:00 p.m. with dinner to follow.  It’s a great time to find out what is going on in our Chapter.

SENIOR VICE COMMANDER REPORT:  As of April 10, 2007, DAV Department of Nevada is in second place in our division.  We are at 100.22% of goal.  A big thank you goes to each member that has signed up a new member this year.  Chapter # 1 is at 100.08 of goal.  While this is a great effort, we are still next to last place in the State in meeting that goal.  All but one Chapter has a higher percentage of recruitment.  We have two months to go (May and June) before our fiscal year ends.  We need everyone’s assistance in raising our percentage above the front-runner and that percentage is currently 101.93% (Pahrump Chapter 15).  Thanks again for everyone that recruited new members so far.  LET’S KEEP THE CHARGE GOING!

FINAL READING OF BYLAWS:  We are reviewing and revising our Chapter Constitution and Bylaws.  There have been many changes since our last revision and it is time to update.  Our second reading and the vote on the proposed changes will be at our April 16, 2007 meeting.  

REMEMBER, CHAPTER MEETINGS ARE THE 3RD MONDAY OF EACH MONTH AT 6:00 P.M. WITH A MEAL TO FOLLOW.

Don’t forget to log on to www.dav.org and check out the legislative issues facing the disabled veterans in our country.  Then contact our legislators and let them know that we want them to vote for disabled veterans.

	Senator Henry Reid

Bruce R. Thompson Courthouse and Federal Building
400 South Virginia Street, Suite 902
Reno, NV 89501
Phone: 775-686-5750 / Fax: 775-686-5757 

Contact: Susan Lisagor 
	Senator John Ensign

Bruce R. Thompson Courthouse and Federal Building

400 South Virginia Street, Suite 738
Reno, Nevada 89501
Phone: 775-686-5770 / Fax: 775-686-5729

Contact:  Mark Delatorre
	Congressman Dean Heller

1023 Longworth HOB

Washington, DC  20515

Phone:  202-225-6155 \ Fax:  202-225-5679

(No local address available)

Contact:  Not Available


HAVE A GREAT MEMORIAL DAY – May 28th!!

WE WOULD LOVE TO SEE YOU AT OUR NEXT MEETING!!

APRIL 16, 2007, 6:00 P.M. – AMERICAN LEGION HALL 

BEHIND THE POST OFFICE ON PRATER AND 4TH STREET – SPARKS

SEE YOU THERE!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
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